BUILDING INSPECTORS ASSN.

NORTHEASTERN WISCONSIN, INC.

ORGANIZED 1971



BIANEW Minutes January 03, 2008

President: Mike Miller 127 Sawyer St Shawano WI 54937 (290) 428-3331

Vice President: Denis Jensen 335 S. Broadway DePere Wi 54115 (920) 339 4053

Secretary: Jon Oldenburg Village of Little Chute 108 W. Main St. Little Chute WI 54140 (920) 788-7380

Treasurer: Rob Cormier 100 N Jefferson St Green Bay WI 54301 (920) 448-3304

Website
Information:
Gary Klinka
2456 Glendale Ave
Green Bay WI
54313
920-434-5560
Or
Brian Walter
City of Neenah

Neenah Wi. 54957-0426 920-886-6131

P.O.Box 426

The morning session of the BIANEW January 03 2008 meeting was called to order by President Mike Miller @ 9:30AM. The morning presentation was presented by Ryan Jones of Weyerhauser / I-Level. The topics covered in the program where tall walls, column load transfer, and placement of holes and penetrations in beams. The session was approved for 2-hours of continuing education credit.

President Mike Miller called the business meeting to order at 12:30PM. A motion was made and seconded to approve the December 2007 meeting minutes as published. Treasurer Rob Cormier gave a treasurers' report which was also approved by the group. Mike Miller stated that he is scheduling the meetings for 2008 to continue at the Shawano Comfort Inn. A discussion was held as to the interest of having lunch catered into the meetings. Mike had reviewed this with the hotel management and this should not be a problem. A motion was made and carried to have lunch catered into the meetings at a cost of \$2.00 to each member with the association picking up the balance of the costs associated.

Leroy Stublaski of the Wisconsin Department of Commerce gave an update on courses offered by different groups. Wausau Supply will be holding a continuing education course in Green Bay in February 20008 good for 2-hours continuing education for inspectors. Leroy also reminded the group that permits for work on single family and duplex dwellings now require that the applicant supply both the UDC Contractor License number and the Dwelling Contractor Qualifier numbers. This requirement applies only to work on the primary structure and not to work on secondary structures or accessories.

A round table session was held. A request was made for members to submit permit fee schedules. These can be mailed or faxed (920-788-7831) to the association secretary, Jon Oldenburg. The meeting was adjourned at 1:10PM.

Respectfully submitted. Jon Oldenburg Secretary BIANEW Inc.

Next Meeting: February 7: 9:30 a.m. Comfort Inn & Suites - Shawano - Jack Wotruba - Code Issues

Web site: www.bianew.org

AN ORGANIZATION OF INSPECTIONS OFFICIALS FROM TWENTY-ONE WISCONSIN COUNTIES